
 

 

 

       

 

     

  

       

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

   

 

 

September 13, 2024 

Dear Middle School Families, 

The After-School Program is set to begin at the Middle School this coming week. It will take place on 

Wednesdays from 3:30-4:30pm in our library.  During this time, students will have the opportunity to work with 

some of our staff on completing school work, remediating skills, and getting additional assistance preparing for 

upcoming assignments and assessments. This opportunity is open to any student that is interested. Families are 

able to pick students up at the front of the building at 4:30pm, or students may walk home.  Unfortuantely, due 

to the loss of our grant funding, we are unable to offer bus transportation at this time.  

There is no sign-up process for the After-School Program, nor is a weekly commitment required.  

Students may simply report to the library on Wednesdays after school, provided their families are aware they 

are going to stay and arrangements have been made for getting home.  

If you have any questions about the After-School Program, please don’t hesistate to reach out to your 

student’s teachers or the office.  At the end of this letter is a list of the dates we will be holding the After-School 

Program this year.  We look forward to offering this helpful opportunity to support your student’s success in the 
Middle School. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Tara Battaglia 

Principal 

Jersey Shore Area Middle School 

Dates of the After-School Program: 

September 18, 25 

October 2, 9, 16, 23 

November 13, 20 

December 4, 11, 18 

January 8, 15 

February 5, 12, 19, 26 

March 5, 12, 19 

April 9, 16, 23, 30 

May 7, 14, 21 




